
Open Event

Located in Richfield Avenue
(Reading), we are incredibly
proud to be opening this
exciting new 11-18 secondary
school benefitting from a multi-
million pound building
programme and state-of-the-
art facilities.

Our Open Event will be an
exciting opportunity to hear
from the Headteacher and  staff
about what River Academy has
to offer your child.

Virtual

Booking Required

If you are interested in attending please complete the
registration form on our website. 

Tuesday 04 July | 5pm until 6pmTuesday 04 July | 5pm until 6pm

Visit our website for more
information about this
event and register your
interest by completing
the online registration of
interest form.

@RiverAcademy@RiverAcReading

Open Event
Virtual

Opening
September

2024

https://forms.office.com/e/hMk4z60ebi
https://forms.office.com/e/hMk4z60ebi
https://www.facebook.com/RiverAcReading
https://twitter.com/RiverAcReading

